
  

 

Hello everyone! This week Team 1388 is finishing up the sixth week of build season. As 
usual we're a little behind but the mantra is always, "Don't worry, we're on 1388 time". 

Here are some updates on our progress. 

 

 

Welding has finished with their 
production and has moved on to 
helping the fabrication and PR 
teams finish up their work. 

 



 

Design, Fabrication and Electrical have been working long days getting the robot put 
together.  Making new parts, prototyping the shooter and climbing mechanisms. 

 

 

The strategy sub team has been 
working on our competition 

strategy and watching videos of 
practice matches. They have also 
organized a visit to Atascadero to 
meet with Team 973, the Greybots. 

They will be meeting the team, 
seeing their robot, practicing 
driving and talking strategy. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/5em7Zs8JSYo


 

PR/Marketing has been busy making buttons for competition and the 
bumpers for the robot. They have also been creating a new button design, 

taking photos and writing our newsletter. Here's the latest button from 
PR, it should be a real smash at competition. As you can see our leads 

are Epic Characters. 

 

 

The programming subteam has been fine-tuning the spinners on the robot, as well as 
working on the ball mechanism and different camera views for the driver. 

Thank you for supporting Eagle Robotics, and stay tuned for more updates on the team! 
For more information, visit our website at eaglerobotics.com, and follow us on Instagram 

@eaglerobotics. 

 


